 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1AGENDA FOR ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION OF ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS 
Regular monthly meeting, December 20, 2007, 7:30 pm in the Senior Center at the Marina

TOPICS                                                                                            
DISCUSSANTS 

1. Project and activity plans for 2008 – table to be distributed
Boyd 

2. NJNG remediation - update, current issues, projection


Email from Lou Fligor (next page)

3.. Lenape Woods and trails 

a) Bachstadt tract - Eagle Scout plan 
Kociela/Silakowski 

b) Projects for spring ‘08:

     - Resetting bridge 
Pollack/Kelley/Fligor

     - Entry area at Lenape Woods West: next stages 
Kociela/Silakowski

     - Tree planting behind Conifer Village - volunteer to work with STC
Boyd

c) New trail maps using GIS 
DeWitt

4. Many Mind Creek
Boyd

a) Status of watershed protection/restoration plan (project ends Dec 31)

b) Follow-up projects - volunteers needed

5. Schools outreach
Boyd

a) Traveling Environmental Fair - AHES 

b) Possible field trips in spring (with science teacher, Lisa Paril)

6. Environmental topics from other groups

a) Planning Board 
Kelley

b) Bayshore Regional Watershed Council
Reynolds


Regional dredge plan - Dec. 13 public meeting 

c) Borough Council
Archibald

7. Other business

EMAIL MESSAGE

From: Louis Fligor <louis@kep.com>

To: "Paul D. Boyd" <paulboyd@juno.com>

Cc: fligor@verizon.net

Date: Mon, 10 Dec 2007 08:32:02 -0500

Subject: Re: Request

Paul, 

 1. The homes on South Avenue, Avenue B and West Highland Avenue have been  remediated and the residents have moved back into their homes. One home on  the corner of Avenue B & West Highland Avenue is owned by NJNG.  

2. NJNG has tested the Anderson property and is in discussions with the owner.  

3. NJNG is being required by NJDEP to go back to regrade the Marletta tract and  plant more native vegetation and trees on this property in the spring.  

4. Delineation and sample testing are still on going north of West Highland Avenue.  

5. I am currently reviewing the ground water sampling results I received from NJNG for the NJNG property and the Borough yard.   

6. NJNG still owns two homes on Leonard Avenue. These will be sold (hopefully) this  coming year.   

Kndest Regards,  

Lou Fligor 

